To,
The Editor,
MASU

Respected Sir,

                           With due respect, I am herewith submitting a paper on Perception of students towards Artificial Intelligence: A study in Uttarakhand. Kindly find the attachment.
Thanking you,
[bookmark: _GoBack]With regards
Dr. A.S. Kandpal
Assistant Professor,
Dept of Agril Comm, College of Ag, GBPUA&T, Pantnagar

